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Thursday 12th June 2025 
 

Year 3 summer music performance  
 

Dear Families, 

 

 

Year 3 have their summer music performance at 1.30pm on Wednesday 2rd July, in Frederick’s Wood. Year 

3 will work together with Redcastle Family School as a team to sing as a joined choir and perform songs 

from the opera Hansel and Gretel. Please come along to watch the performance on 2nd July at 1.30pm!  
 

Year 3 will have a rehearsal in Frederick’s Wood on Wednesday 18th June and 2nd of July (we do not need 

an audience for the rehearsal, it’s so we can work out spacing and positions).   

 

Details 
 

● The rehearsal is on Wednesday 18th June and 2nd July - we will take the year 3 children over to 

Frederick’s Wood to practice singing.  

 

● The performance is at 1.30pm on Wednesday 2nd July. You are welcome to come along to 

Frederick’s Wood to watch the performance.  

 

● On Wednesday 2nd July, for their performance children will need to bring the outfit for their 

concert. You don’t need to by anything new. Please be creative and use what you already have at 

home to create a costume or a prompt. Please see the following details for each class:  

● Hadid class children will be woodland creatures – rabbits, foxes, badges, deers, flowers owls ect.  

● Kamkwamba class children will be witches, bats, black cats, toads  

If you have any questions, please talk to the Year 3 teachers or contact the office on Telephone:  

01842 762055 or Email: office@drake.norfolk.sch.uk 

 

Thank you,  
 

Year 3 team 
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